
July 18, 1977 

Graduate Ass~stants Association 
16 Bancroft Ave. 
Toronto, Ontario 

Dear person, 

The teaching assistants at Simon Fraser University are hoping 
to apply for union certification in a month. We suspect the University 
will fight the certification on the grounds that Wt&.' s are students 
and not employees. I am wondering if the Ontario Labour Board ma¥e~y 
similiar or relevant rulings in this regard and if you could send tis a 
copy. It might also be helpful to know the exact wording on your 
certification, and any brief you may have written. 

If there is any cost in copying this material, etc., please bill 
Us. 

Sincerely, 

Melody Rudd 
Secretary/Treasurer 
AUCE Provincial 


